
 
EASTERN POWER       
2275 Lake Shore Blvd. West, Suite 401        
Toronto, Ontario    M8V 3Y3    Canada       
 
 
Ms. Anjala Puvananathan 
Director Ontario Region 
Impact Assessment Agency of Canada  
600-55 York Street 
Toronto ON M5J 1R7                                                      by email Hydrogen-Hydrogene@iaac-aeic.gc.ca 
 

Re: Hydrogen Ready Power Plant Project 

Dear Ms. Puvananathan 

Eastern Power Inc. acknowledges receipt of your letter dated July 25, 2022 which included the Summary 

of Issues for the Hydrogen Ready Power Plant Project. Your letter requests that Eastern Power submit a 

response to the Summary of Issues and a Detailed Project Description to the Impact Assessment Agency 

by August 24, 2022. 

Following our review of the Summary of Issues and discussion with the Agency, Eastern Power requests 

an extension for the submission of the Detailed Project Description.  We request that the Agency 

suspend the time limit until Eastern Power submits the Detailed Project Description, including the 

response to the Summary of Issues. 

We are committed to advancing the Project in a timely manner and do not expect a significant delay in 

the submission of the Detailed Project Description to the Agency.  

Should you have any questions regarding this request, please do not hesitate to contact us. 

Regards, 

Bruce E. Holbein  
Environmental Manager  
Eastern Power Inc.                                                                      
 
cc Jeff Baldson , IAAC Project Manager 

<Original signed by>
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